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From: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal <j.stuart@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 7:04 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Barbara Byrne


Subject: Re: Updates and effects sections needed


Latest version is attached and on the ROCon drive. Maria did have one additional section she wanted to address


regarding hydrodynamic effects in the south Delta which will have to be a place holder for now until I can write


it up. Maybe I can work with Barb to include some of the SST report findings s to fill this section.. Have call


with Russ Perry and Cathy this morning to discuss getting his transit model run and incorporating Delta survival


/ transit times into the Delta section


\ROC-Long term Operations\2019 Consultation\Draft BO\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.5 Effects of the Action\Delta


Division\2.5 and 2.6 Deltamr--jss


On Thu, May 2, 2019 at 4:05 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Please e-mail me your revised effects sections (obviously with my


assumption that you’re done, and place a copy in the ROCON drive).


Thanks.


Sent from my iPhone


--
Jeffrey S. Stuart, M.S.

Fishery Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814-4706


Office: 916-930-3607

J.Stuart@noaa.gov


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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